
Red Rose Primary School

10th January 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

Happy New Year to everyone, I hope you had a lovely Christmas break.

We are delighted to announce that over the Christmas holidays we had a very special arrival into our

Red Rose family, with the birth of Miss Sweet’s new baby daughter. This was a little earlier than

expected but mother and daughter are doing really well.

For the remainder of the academic year, Mrs Readshaw will be the teacher covering the maternity

leave in Sunshine class and will work closely with the rest of the EYFS team.  The children have all

worked with Mrs Readshaw in school today and are looking forward to getting to know her.

I am sure you will join me in sending your best wishes and congratulations to Miss Sweet and her

family.

Kind regards

Mrs A Brinton

HEADTEACHER
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